
SILVERTON PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN COMMITTEE 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on April 21st, 2022, at 7.00 p.m. in the Dorothy Grainger 

Room 

 

Present: Bill Croome (Chair), Richard White, Gill Barrett, Olive Millward, Simon 

Hedges, Janet Campbell, Liz Gilbert, Prue Nichols 

 

1. Apologies were received from Olivia Kennard, Jon Smye, Liz Trebble 

 

2.  Two members of the public attended, Sarah Theobald and Neil Maylan. 

 

3.  The Minutes of the last meeting (31.03.2022) were approved. 

 

4. Matters arising. 

 

Locality Grant.  The unspent sum of £1349 has been returned with the end- of- grant 

Report.  As previously noted, a further grant from Locality has been approved for the 

Historic Impact Assessment of the two sites allocated for housing. 

 

The NP stand at the mini-market of April 2nd was successful in generating interest 

and discussion. 

 

5.  It was agreed that draft amendments to policies should be completed by April 29th 

and sent to OK and SH via the group e-mail. 

 

6.  A response has been made to the Silverton Brewery regarding its correct address. 

     

 Although the future of the Ruffwell is not clear, it will be included in the Plan as a 

possible source of employment. 

  

 

7.  AOB   

 

The Community Land Trust development at Ruan Minor in Cornwall was raised as an 

example of good practice.  The NP will recommend CLT's but a separate group is 

needed to put the policy into practice. 

 

Sarah Theobald to discuss the idea of a green forum with SH and OK. 

 

A 20 mph limit for the village has been referred to Councillor Josh Wright as a 

Community Initiative. 

 

It was decided that publicity for the NP would be part of the SPC table at the mini-

market on May 7th. 

 

 

The date of the next meeting is April 28th, at 7.00 p.m. 

 

The meeting ended at 8.00 p.m 


